
 
 

Find out & talk about: 

Changes to community 
psychological therapies 

services 
 

The way psychological therapies are provided could be changing in 

Southwark… 

 If you are a Carer or Service-User (i.e. you use these services or have done 

so in the past), it is important that you come along to this event. This is part of 

SLaM’s approach to consult with service-users and carers that will be affected 

by these changes. Find out what the changes could be and give your 

feedback on them! 

 

SLaM want to hear your views! 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Thursday 8
th

 March 2012, 5.30pm to 7.30pm 

Cambridge House 

1 Addington Square, SE5 0HF 

 
Light refreshments will be provided 

For further information and to book a place, contact LINk Southwark Host on 
020 7358 7005 or email link@ch1889.org  


